
SOCIETY OF THE WAR OF 1812 IN VIRGINIA PRESENTS A WREATH
AT CEREMONY COMMEMORATING THE 264TH BIRTHDAY OF JAMES
MONROE, NATION’S FIFTH PRESIDENT, AT THE JAMES MONROE

RESTORED BIRTHPLACE HOME

On Saturday, April 23, 20212, The Society of the War of 1812 in the Commonwealth
of Virginia presented a wreath in honor of James Monroe’s 264th birthday at his
restored home in Westmoreland County, Virginia. The Society was one of over thirty
different patriotic and heritage societies honoring the fifth president at his restored
home near Colonial Beach, Virginia. Paul Walden, President of the Society of the
War of 1812, presented a wreath for the Society. Included below are a few
photographs of the event and of other Society members who participated, and the
program notes. After the presentation, the house was open for visiting and a lavish
luncheon provided for the participants.

L to R: Paul Walden, Stuart Butler, Peter Broadbent



President Paul Walden behind Society’s wreath with the restored house beyond



Society Members, Jim Russell (2nd from left) and Mike Lyman (3rd from left) as members
of the color guard

Vice-President of the James Monroe Memorial Foundation, Peter Broadbent,
introduces representatives of the various patriotic and heritage societies laying wreaths.



Society’s wreath and the Monroe restored home

Contributions made by Society of the War of 1812 in Virginia






